
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

DATE: February 16, 2023 

TO: Zoning Hearing Officer 

FROM: Olivia Boo, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Request for continuance of item 4, PLN2022-00032 (AT&T Mobility) 
 
 
 
Planning and Building staff, with the applicant’s concurrence, requests continuance of this 
item to a date uncertain, to review the status of sensitive habitat for the project site and 
determine if revision and recirculation of the project Initial Study/Mitigated Negative 
Declaration is required.  A separate public notice will be mailed when the public hearing is 
rescheduled.  
 
 


